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The snowmen placed throughout the village and new festive lights at the Co-op roundabout
on Cavendish Estate have been well received.

A staff training day to cover fire safety, manual handling and working at heights took place
on 4 December 2023.

The Clerk joined the final New Clerk webinar on 7 December 2023.

Issues resulting from damage to the hall during a private hire have been rectified and paid
for (by the hall user).

Replacement cemetery fencing was ordered 29 November 2023 and delivered 15 January
2024. Installation is in progress.

Land tidying and fly tipping / rubbish removal has taken place on the field beyond the
cemetery (off Highfield Road) during w/c 8 January 2024.

There were two interments in December at Clipstone Cemetery.

The newly installed Letters to Heaven postbox has been well used over the festive period.



